
On Jan. 16, 2020 1:34 p.m., justin.cornet@gmail.com wrote: 
Hi my name is Justin Cornet, I am the Manager of the Lakeland Jaguars Midget Hockey Team.  This year 
we were selected to host the Hockey Alberta Provincial Championship in Cold Lake.  The Jaguars is an all 
female hockey program ran out of Cold Lake with girls from Cold lake, Bonnyville and Pierceland.   
  
The Tournament will run from March 26-29, 2020 and will bring 10 of the best Midget Female B teams in 
the province to Cold Lake.  We have a very Committed group of parents that will be putting this event 
on.  We are all very Excited for the weekend.   
  
We were wondering if we can be a Delegate a the next City Council meeting to discuss how the City of 
Cold lake and the Lakeland Jaguars can partner up to make this the best event possible.  Some things we 
would like to discuss is how to best promote the City during this weekend event,  Also if the City would 
be willing to Donate the ice time or give us a discount on the ice needed for the tournament. 
  
Thanks for your time and look forward to your response. 
  
Thanks 
Justin Cornet  
Chair 
Lakeland Midget Jaguars 
(C) 780-826-1497 
Email: Justin.Cornet@gmail.com 
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